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MEDIA RELEASE 
February 16, 2024 

 
 

Champaign County Coroner, Steve Thuney, is pleased to announce the 
appointment of Martha Rice to the position of Chief Deputy Coroner for 
Champaign County effective February 18, 2024. 
 
Martha has worked for the Champaign County Coroner’s Office since July 2019, 
holding positions of Deputy Coroner and Senior Medical Secretary. 
 
Martha has experience handling complex death investigations and has assisted 
in the training of new Deputy Coroner’s.  Martha has a strong knowledge of the 
daily operations of the Coroner’s Office. 
 
Coroner Thuney commented, “Martha is very qualified for the position and will 
serve the Coroner’s Office and citizens of the county with professionalism and 
respect.  I am proud to have Martha on our team.” 
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